
 

 
 

Trampoline & Tumbling Technical Committee Meeting 
 

Technical Committee Chair   Deanna Hanford 
Trampoline Representative   Dante Hebert 
Tumbling Representative   Billie Willis 
Double Mini Representative   Laurie Cavarretta 
Program Committee Chair   Patti Conner 
Program Director    Jacqui Godfrey 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Deanna Hanford via e-mail on at 7:00pm EDT on May 26th, 2020. 
 
 

Technical Committee Meeting Agenda 
 
1. R&P COVID-related modifications 
 

1.1. Judges' annual requirements 
The committee discussed the annual requirements for judges to retain their ranking. It was 
agreed that the requirement for a minimum of in gym observation annually according to 
category may be difficult under the current situation and will not be required until August 2021. It 
was noted that judges are still encouraged to meet the requirements if safe and possible. 

 
1.2. Judges' upgrade requirements 

The committee discussed the annual requirements for judges to retain their ranking. It was 
agreed that the requirement for a minimum of in-gym observation hours may be difficult under 
the current situation and will not be required until August 2021. It was noted that judges are still 
encouraged to meet the requirements if safe and possible. 

 
1.3. Disciplinary procedure for maintaining annual requirements 

The committee discussed the rule that failure to maintain annual requirements will result in a 
loss of judge’s rating. It was agreed that this statement will not apply until August 2021. 
 

1.4. Leader Level requirements 
The committee discussed the rule that in order to maintain Leader Level status judges must 
attend and judge a minimum of one USA Gymnastics national event per year. It was agreed that 
this rule will not apply until August 2021. 

 
1.5. Location for Category 1 exams 

The committee discussed the rule that Category 1 exams may only be given at National Events. 
It was agreed that this may not be possible under the current situation and will not apply until 
August 2021. It was agreed that all judges courses must be decided upon and approved by the 
TC based on needs. 
 
 



Motion to recommend to the Program Committee to publish modifications to the R&P, as above. 
• Motion: Dante  
• Second: Billie 
• Vote:  unanimous 

 
2. Judges Council 
 

Due to the incomplete competition season, the committee agreed to extend the current term of the 
judging councils for one year. 
 
Motion to extend the current term of the Judging Councils for one year. 
• Motion: Billie  
• Second: Dante 
• Vote:  unanimous 

 
3. Mobility process 
 

The committee discussed the draft video submission process that the Elite Committee is working on 
and made several suggestions from a judging perspective. This new draft will be recirculated to both 
committees for approval. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 


